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Celebrating fish and chips at Bromley Park Care Home

Friday 4 September marked 'National Fish and Chip Day', so we were excited to celebrate the occasion here at Bromley Park

Care Home.

We served delicious plates of fish and chips with mushy peas for lunch, which went down a treat with all our residents!

 


